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January 19, 2022 

 

To All Parents/Guardians: 

Please be advised that, effective Friday January 28, NWCSD will discontinue offering on-
campus COVID rapid testing for students.  The Indiana Department of Health has ceased 
providing the school district with BinaxNOW rapid COVID tests.   

Rapid tests are now available at no charge from the Federal government beginning 
January 19.   The US Postal Service will deliver one set of four at-home coronavirus tests to 
valid residential addresses.  Ordering information may be found at the website: 
COVIDTests.gov. 

Additionally, over-the-counter COVID tests are now reimbursable through group health 
plans. 

Pending any revised guidance from the Indiana Department of Health, NWCSD will 
continue to apply isolation/quarantine protocols previously communicated on January 3, 
2022.  NWCSD will accept the results of an at-home test via email/text.   

If you should have questions/concerns regarding your student’s health, advisability of 
attendance at school and/or providing at-home test results to the school, please contact 
Nurse Sherri Tandy at (463) 222-7493. 


